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Dear Friends:

On behalf of the State of New Jersey, I am pleased to recognize the Palestine Children’s
Relief Fund for its dedication to children in need.

Since its inception in 1991, the Palestine Children’s Relief Fund has worked tirelessly to
address the medical and humanitarian needs of Palestinian youth in the Middle East. By
facilitating treatment options, the PCRF has provided healthcare more than 1,500 children who
otherwise would not have access to adequate treatment. I commend the PCRF and all those
associated with its efforts for their steadfast commitment to transcending international borders in
order to bring relief to youth and families across the Middle East.

Best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Chris Christie
Governor




